

Cumberworth's Weekly Newsletter

Friday 4th July 2025

A MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER

What an exciting week we've had at Cumberworth!

We've just completed our assessment week, which gives us valuable insights into how brilliantly our children are progressing. It's always fascinating to see their growth and development throughout the year.

Our Year 4 children had an absolutely fantastic time at their Get Active morning at Shelley College. They tried out a variety of new sports and came back buzzing with enthusiasm. Meanwhile, our Year 5s are busy preparing for their Leavers services and performances. This is such an important milestone for them as they get ready for their next adventure.

I'm delighted to confirm that we officially converted to Learning Accord Multi Academy Trust on Tuesday. You should have received a letter from CEO Elaine Watson via email on Wednesday about this exciting new chapter for our school.

We also welcomed Laura from Love Science, who came to promote her after school club starting in September. The children were very enthusiastic about her experiments!

Martha B and Joel represented us brilliantly at our first MAT Partnership day at Lowerhouses school. They collaborated wonderfully in small groups and planned and filmed a collective worship video which will be shared with all the school within the MAT. There was also a MAT handwriting competition which was judged on this day which showcased each school's talent.

Finally, it was lovely welcoming our new September starters on Thursday afternoon. You did brilliantly in your first session without your parents - well done!

Have a brilliant weekend!

Mrs Claxton

Wear it red and white day for the England women's Euro campaign!

On Wednesday 9th July children are welcome to come to school in anything red and white, face paints, crazy hair - anything goes!

Whole School Attendance Figures

Our target is 97% attendance.

Attendance	W/C 23.6.25	This Week
Whole School	97.31%	96.73%
Reception	97.46%	97.22%
Year 1	98.28%	97.67%
Year 2	96.76%	95.56%
Year 3	98.50%	100%
Year 4	96.79%	96.67%
Year 5	96.34%	98.1%



Oliver, we hope you enjoy your birthday this weekend. We can't wait to hear all about it!

Congratulations to this week's Stars of the Week!

Attenborough - Gabriella

Sharman - Emmeline

Lenny - Amelie

Roberts - Spencer



Cumberworth's Weekly Newsletter





Cumberworth's Weekly Newsletter

Reminders

- Snacks at morning break should be healthy ones such as fruit, vegetables, cheese or yogurt. Crisps, biscuits and chocolate will be sent home, and a healthy alternative offered.
- PE Kit should be plain black/navy bottoms and plain black/navy hoodies/fleece. Grey and white hoodies/sweatshirts are not part of our school PE uniform or colourful leggings.
- A reminder that nail varnish should not be worn in school unless on a themed/non uniform day. Earrings should be studs only, not hoops which should be removed or taped over at home for PE sessions.
 No other jewellery should be worn, and children will be asked to remove this at school and put into bookbags moving forwards.







Diary Dates

July

7th – Wimbledon trip

8th - Create Day – Team Leanny EY/KS1 Forget Me Not Children's Hospice run at Shelley College

9th – Drug education workshop – Year 4 & 5 Wear it red and white day for the England women's Euro campaign

1:30pm – September 2025 new starters in

10th – Year 5 church leavers at Kirkburton church

11th – Year 5 leavers service for parents
Themed lunch - Summer seaside menu
Summer Fair
No stars assembly

14th – Team Lenny Ambassadors to Oakwell Hall for the creative unity project

15th – Meet the teacher open door event for parents 3:30pm-5:00pm

16th – Whole school visit to Stockeld Park

18th – Break up for summer



Hi Everyone , a supply of forms and pledges will be in the Upper Cumberworth PO from tomorrow – we will keep replenishing them . Pop in have a coffee and sit in the sun to complete your Have your Say . They will be collected and dropped with Vivly – Cumberworth Community Association